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April 24, 2024 

Dear Friends of the Hellenic Home, 

Please accept this letter as an update to our Walkathon’s new location & route.  

We have changed our walkathon to start from the Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox 
Church (54 Clinton Street) to our Hellenic Home in Toronto (33 Winona Drive) 
in Estia.   The Walkathon will be held on Sunday, June 2 where there will be 
celebrations for the whole family! Registration will begin at 12:00 p.m. outside of the 
Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church, followed by the walk which will begin at 1:00 
p.m. Our bus will follow the walkers and will be accessible for those that cannot make 
the entire distance. In addition, our bus will be available to take the walkers back to 
Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church at the end of the event. 

As you know the prevalence of COVID related virus’s is still high in our community 
and our most vulnerable are the ones that suffer the most. Our industry is still 
experiencing outbreaks and following the direction of Public Health when this happens 
our Nursing Homes do not allow access to the community. Therefore, we want to avoid 
the risk of having it in Scarborough and while we tried to have part of the festivities in 
the vacant lot, the estimated costs of this endeavour would far exceed the revenues. 
Estia on the other hand is not currently subject to Ministry of Health lock downs.  

We ask that you make a special effort to come out with your family & friends to 
support a great cause. Please join us in celebrating together with our seniors and 
enjoy the day with a BBQ and a free loot bag including a T-shirt.   

We look forward to seeing you, your family and friends at this year’s Walkathon to 
celebrate 43 years of community support towards delivering exceptional care and 
services to our seniors and to many more to come. 

For more information, please contact Patty Agrapidis, Special Events and Annual 
Giving Coordinator at (416) 654-7718 ext. 2228 or at pagrapidis@hellenichome.org or 
visit our website at www.hellenichome.org.   

Come walk for those who can’t. 

Best wishes,	 	 	 	 	                   

 
John C. Fanaras 
President & Chair of the Board of Director 
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